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North	Dakota	is	very	proud	to	have	joined	the	entirety	of	the	Midwestern	Society	of	
Orthodontists	this	past	October	at	the	MSO	Annual	Session	in	thanking	Dr.	Ali	Fallgatter	
for	her	tremendous	service	throughout	the	years	to	the	MSO.	Dr.	Ali’s	meeting	in	
Chicago	was	canceled	due	to	Covid-19	issues,	however,	her	recognition	was	beyond	
deserved.	Dr.	Ali’s	dental	volunteerism	is	nowhere	near	complete,	though,	as	she	
currently	serves	as	Delegation	Chair	for	the	MSO	to	the	AAO’s	House	of	Delegates	and	
she	also	serves	as	President	of	the	North	Dakota	Board	of	Dental	Examiners.	Thank	you	
for	all	that	you	do,	Dr.	Ali!	
	
North	Dakota	will	once	again	be	well	represented	on	Dr.	Fallgatter’s	delegation	at	the	
AAO’s	Annual	Session	in	Miami	with	both	Dr.	Dennis	Sommers	and	Dr.	Daniel	Keith	
serving	in	the	role	as	delegates.	
	
Starting	at	the	2022	MSO	Annual	Session	in	Austin,	North	Dakota	will	have	a	new	
representative	to	the	MSO	Board.	Dr.	Emerson	Ehlis	of	Fargo	will	replace	Dr.	Keith	who	
will	transition	to	the	role	of	Secretary/Treasurer.	
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